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Tripti Sinha, Brad Verd 

Dear Tripti and Brad,  
Thank you very much for the letter of appreciation for the ICANN team’s support of RSSAC. On behalf of 
the Board, I would like to recognise the achievements of Mario, Kim, Andrew, Carlos, Kathy and Steve. 
They have made us proud. 
Best regards, 
Cherine  
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